

P.O Box 33331, Reno, NV 89533 (775) 787-6017

Ross Miller Nevada Secretary of State 401 S. Carson St. Carson City, NV 89701

Dear Ross Miller Nevada Secretary of State,

We the People Nevada is withdrawing the Nevada Property Tax Restraint Initiative Petition filed on September 4, 2007 in its present form. We will not be circulating this petition as presently written. We may decide to file a new or amended initiative petition pertaining to property tax restraint at a future date.

Sincerely,

We the People Nevada

Sharron Angle, chair

Don Gustavson, vice-chair (secretary)

Tom Morris, Chief Financial Officer (treasurer)

Cc: Clark County Registrar Washoe County Registrar